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ROMANIA - Voivodeni 

Christmas gifts and more 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

Before Christmas, there 

was much to organize in 

Voivodeni. Christmas 

presents needed to be 

Purchased for 154 child-

ren (native-born as well 

as refugees) as well as 

holiday food for all reti- 

rees over age 75. Every-

thing needed to be allot-

ted and packed. Eleven 

families were getting 

wood to heat their homes. 

 

SB-Foundation 

sent funds for 

all of this, but 

the work was 

done in 

Voivodeni. 
 

A young 

mother, whose 

husband is in-

carcerated, 

making her the sole caregiver 

of her four under-age children, 

received a pig, as she did last 

year. She economizes well so it 

lasts most of the year. The 

Foundation paid for the pig and 

the local butcher butchered it 

for her for free. 

Denes tells us that the large 

woodshed, which was rebuilt 

during the Fall (see the picture 

to the left and the September 2023 Newsletter), is now furnished and ready. One Ukrainian mother with 

two children has arrived and moved in and soon, yet another mother from Ukraine will arrive with her 

children.  
 

Thank you for helping us help ever more people and spread joy! The needs 

are great. Feel free to use “Swish.” 
 

Warm greetings from SB-Foundation, via us on the Board,  

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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